
Pleasantville Community School 
Special Meeting of the Board of Education 

Business Office 
Tuesday, May 8, 2012 

7:00 p.m. 
 

The Pleasantville School Board met in special session on May 8, 2012 at 7:00 P.M. in the Business Office.  Present:  Sutter, 
Hilsabeck and Padellford.  Absent: DeJoode and Ray.  Representatives from each of the interviewing committees were present to give 
their thoughts on the candidates. 

 
7:06 p.m. President Padellford called the meeting to order. 
 
Motion made by Sutter and seconded by Hilsabeck to approve the agenda.  Motion carried (3-0). 
 
Motion made by Hilsabeck and seconded by Sutter to move into Closed Session pursuant to Section 21.5(1)i) of the Iowa 

Code-to evaluate the professional competency of an individual whose appointment, hiring, performance or discharge is being considered 
when necessary to prevent needless and irreparable injury to that individual’s reputation as requested by the interviewed candidates for 
Elementary Principal.  Roll call vote:  Ayes: Hilsabeck, Sutter, Padellford; Nayes: None 

 
Motion made by Hilsabeck and seconded by Sutter to return to open session.  Roll call vote:  Ayes: Sutter, Hilsabeck, 

Padellford; Nayes: None 
 
President Padellford affirmed no action was taken while in closed session. 
 
8:32 p.m. the Board was in recess. 
 
8:40 p.m. the Board returned to open session 
 
9:06 p.m. Phil Ray joined the meeting via telephone 
 
The board discussed the position of Elementary Principal. 
 
9:20 p.m. Phil Ray left the meeting. 
 
Motion made by Hilsabeck and seconded by Sutter to approve Kelley Harrison as the Elementary Principal at a salary 

negotiable up to $80,000.  Motion carried (3-0). 
 
Motion made by Hilsabeck and seconded by Sutter to adjourn.  Motion carried (3-0). 
 
10:02 p.m. President Padellford declared the meeting adjourned.   
 
 
 
 
 
____________________________________                                             ________________________________________ 


